


Welcome to London Christian Academy!  We are so glad that you are taking 
this time to discover LCA and to decide if LCA is the right academic choice for 
your family. As you read these pages, our hope is that you will get to know our 
purpose and our personality. We have 40+ years of experience in positively 
impacting the lives of students. Could this be the year that your family benefits 
from “Life at the Academy”? 



Dear Mom & Dad,

Wow! Can you believe it? I’m 

graduating from LCA today. Grade 

8 already; I guess time really does 

fly when you’re having fun!  As I’m 

getting ready to say goodbye to this 

school and to this phase of my life, 

I just can’t help but think back on 

all the good things about attending 

LCA. There were so many highlights 

to my time here that I hardly know 

where to start!



Most importantly, I am thankful for how my time at LCA helped me to solidify 

my faith in God. Having all of my school subjects taught from a Christian 

worldview, by godly men and women, helped me to see that faith in God isn’t 

just a Sunday thing: God is the point of every area of life. I don’t think I would 

have seen that as easily if it hadn’t been reinforced every day, in every class. 

Having many different denominations represented in the school was cool too. 

It was amazing to be surrounded by so many people with the common goal 

of growing in faith in Christ. With high school approaching, I know there will be 

new challenges to my faith ahead, but I feel much more able to face that 

pressure thanks to the faith foundation laid at LCA.



And speaking of those godly men and women, I loved my teachers! Thanks 

to them, I received a great academic experience. I know that, because LCA 

follows (and often exceeds) the Ontario curriculum standards, I am well set 

up for high school. But what I loved most was that I had a chance to have 

my teachers as role models and mentors too. They lived out their faith in 

front of the students, and they truly cared about each of us. Because of 

the small class sizes, they had time for us. They treated each of us as 

individuals, not as just another face in a crowded classroom. 



One of the hardest parts of leaving 

LCA will be leaving my friends, 

but we have grown so close over 

these years that I know we’ll stay 

connected even if we end up at 

different high schools. Some of my 

friends’ parents were LCA students, 

and they are STILL in touch with 

their old classmates… so it looks 

like LCA friends are friends for life! 

LCA provided opportunities for me 

to connect with kids I wouldn’t have 

met otherwise; some of them were 

even international students! The 

Special Education program at LCA 

allowed me to develop friendships 

with kids who taught me that we 

are all children of God, and we all 

have a place in His family. 



Some of my greatest memories were made on the fields, 

courts, stages, and concert halls that LCA took me to. I 

am so thankful for those chances to discover and develop 

the gifts that the Lord has given me. The coaches and 

directors at the school knew just how to challenge me 

in various skills. From band and choir to intramural and 

competitive team sports, I was able to increase in knowledge 

and confidence, which is impacting every area of my life.



Beyond our academic abilities and our skills training, the LCA teachers made 

sure that we developed leadership skills too. Thanks to the Community 

Outreach program, we were encouraged to move out beyond the walls of the 

school to serve the Lord by serving both the local and global communities. 

Interacting with people at a food bank, in a retirement home, and on our 

street gave me opportunities to love others and to increase in confidence. 

And writing letters to our Compassion children and stuffing shoeboxes for 

Operation Christmas Child reminded me that, while the needs in the world are 

far-reaching, if we all do our part we can make a difference in the world for 

the Lord.



Mom and Dad, I guess I just want to say thank you for sending me to LCA. I know 

it wasn’t cheap.  And I know you had to sacrifice a lot to be able to enroll me 

each year. But we sure had fun at the fundraisers, didn’t we? And it was cool 

to see so many families working side-by-side to provide this kind of education for 

their kids. We were all in it together! I would like to say that I was worth every 

penny! But really, it is the high-quality, educational and spiritual experience 

at LCA that is worth every penny. I hope you can see the difference that 

being at LCA has made in me; I sure can! Now, I wonder if there is a way to 

sneak back into the school for another few years. Think I could pass off as a 

Kindergartener?  (Ha!)





QUALITY & COMMITMENT
LCA has been providing high-quality, Christian 
education to children from London and the 
surrounding rural areas for over 40 years. We are 
affiliated with the Ontario Alliance of Christian 
Schools (OACS), an organization that connects 
over 75 schools across Ontario. 

While our emphasis is on having a strong 
Christian perspective in all areas, academic 
excellence is also a top priority. The curriculum 
taught at LCA (by Ontario-certified teachers) 
meets, and often surpasses, the standards of 
the Ontario Ministry of Education guidelines. 
The results of standardized testing confirm 
our commitment to pursuing excellence as our 
students consistently score in the top 25th 
percentile of elementary schools across Canada.

Four decades of success speak on LCA’s behalf: 
now, we’d love for your family to enjoy the LCA 
experience.

THE APPLICATION PROCESS
How can you know that London Christian 
Academy is right for your family? We’d love to  
help you answer that question. Call our office at 
(519) 473-3332, and let us answer any questions 
you may have. From there we can offer you a tour 
of the school, we can introduce you to some of our 
teachers and staff, and we can walk you through 
the entire interview and application process. 

TUITION POLICY & FEES
LCA strives to provide affordable Christian 
education. Our tuition is competitive with other 
private schools, and we are diligent in keeping 
the cost of enrollment down. Through multiple 
fundraisers, family rates, bursary applications, 
and tax incentives, the tuition costs at LCA are 
made manageable. 

Visit londonchristianacademy.ca/tuition for 
more information, or call the school office to get 
the specific details of what your child’s education 
will cost.

CONSIDER THE LONG- 
TERM BENEFITS 
As you work through the deciding factors of 
whether or not LCA will become your child’s 
academic home, it is important to consider the 
long-term benefits of Christian education. 

You are working hard to share your values and 
beliefs with your children. When you consider that 
your children will be in school for approximately 
35 hours a week, it becomes very appealing to plan 
for those hours to be spent with people who will 
reflect and reinforce the values you are teaching 
at home. Whether your children are just starting 
into the school system or they are in the midst of 
their elementary school careers, London Christian 
Academy is a great option. The staff of LCA would 
love to come alongside your family and help your 
child lay a life-long foundation of faith in Christ.



85 Charles Street
London, ON  N6H 1H1
(519) 473-3332
office@londonchristianacademy.ca

www.londonchristianacademy.ca

London Christian Academy is an 
interdenominational, Christian elementary 
school providing affordable education from a 
distinctly Christian perspective to students in 
Junior Kindergarten through to Grade 8.

Contact our school today and discover the 
advantage of the LCA experience.




